
 
From: Marino, Vincent M. <vmarino@cohenandwolf.com> 
Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 1:26 PM 
To: Bachman, Melanie 
Subject: Tarpon Towers - Hamden Site Location  
  
Dear Melanie –  
  
I hope all is well with you. 
  
I reviewed the deadlines established by the Council to submit our responses to the second set of 
interrogatories.  In the letter dated August 19, 2019 that accompanies the second set of interrogatories, 
the date of September 9th was established as the filing deadline.  However, in the pre-hearing procedure 
schedule, the established deadline is September 12th.  
  
I am writing to seek clarification on the date for the established deadline, and to the extent that the 
deadline is established to be today, September 9, 2019, I respectfully request that the deadline be 
extended to September 12, 2019.   
  
Thank you in advance for your assistance. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Vin Marino 
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